THE WHITE HOUSE

January 8, 2016

Atlanta Homeward Choir Atlanta, Georgia

Dear Friends:

Thank you for sharing your talents with our visitors this holiday season! The President and I are so grateful for your wonderful performance.

During the holidays, our family always looks forward to welcoming guests from across the country and throughout the world to the White House. We hope you know your joyous sound brought happiness to our friends and cheer to our home.

We send our warmest wishes for a blessed New Year.

Sincerely,

Michelle Obama